
 

 

 

Newsletter - February 2021 

 
Bishop Sutton Library is open, and 

not just for pre ordered 
collections!  

Opening hours: Thurs and Friday 
from 14.00-16.30 and on Saturday 

from 10.00-12.00.  
Email:  

librarybishopsutton@gmail.com 

 

 
This year Sunday 14th February is Valentine’s 
Day but also the start of Random Acts of 
Kindness Week. 
You could try  

- Smiling at everyone  
- Saying thankyou 
- Helping out at home 
- Caring for pets 
- Giving someone an honest 

compliment 
All these things help to cheer up the people 
around you and in so doing, improve your 
own happiness.  Give it a try! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AMAZON 
Please support our PTA when 

shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk 
and selecting Friends of East 

Harptree School as your chosen 
charity.  Thank you. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1021
131-0 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Recycling News 
The Community Shop has resumed the recycling collections and has 

also added small household battries to their list.  The pet food 
reycling is very kindly being run by Esmes parents so please ensure 
all your pouches are washed and dried before you drop them off! 

 

Superheros went to the cinema! 

 
Tickets were issued…. 

 
And popcorn was enjoyed! 

 

Mrs Haskins finished off Term 3 with a viewing of Frozen 2 for the 
KS1 bubble. 

Diary dates 
22/2  INSET DAY 
23/2  Learning resumes 
08/03  INSET DAY 
01/04  Easter Holidays 
19/04  Term 5 starts 
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